
 
  

  

  
 

  
 

 

MIE PAY LTD  
Level 10, 420 George street  

Sydney NSW 2000  
(02) 8034 0470 

ACN 629 754 874 

6th Sep 2023 

 

Important Announcement Regarding Periodic Disclosure 

 

Dear valued stakeholders, 

 

We are pleased to announce that as of August 31st, we have officially engaged JDW Accounting 

to assist us in completing the outstanding financial report. Through this collaboration, we anticipate 

achieving timely completion and accurate disclosure of our financial report. 

 

Based on the current projected timeline, we are confident in forecasting that our financial report 

will be completed and disclosed around September 25th. The progress in this endeavor will further 

strengthen our commitment to transparent disclosure and exceptional business operations. if there 

is any delay to the expected lodgement date of 25 September 2023, the Company will update the 

market accordingly. 

 

We have full confidence in our partnership with JDW Accounting, believing that their professional 

expertise and experience will make a positive contribution to accomplishing this mission. 

 

We are honored by the opportunity of this collaboration and look forward to your continued support 

in our future endeavors. 

 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to us. Thank you once 

again for your attention and support. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

Andy 

Managing Director 

MIE PAY LIMITED 

 


